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Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright at Morgan Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This will acknowledge receipt of the materials
you sent concerning school desegregation with relation-
ship to Mexican-American students.

I have made copies of these materials and given
them to the attorneys who are assigned to school desegre-
gation cases. I am sure they will be helpful to them in
their examination of the problems of our Mexican-American
citizens.

I am returning herewith the original of the mater-
ials you forwarded. Thank you.

Sincerely,

JERRIS LEONARD
Assistant Attorney General '

Civil Rights Division
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